
Vassar College  

Narrative Report on Institutional Portion of Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund III 

(HEERF III Funds) authorized by the American Rescue Plan (ARP) 

For Quarter Ending June 30, 2021 

 

Vassar College reports herein that it received additional institutional funds through the Higher 

Education Emergency Relief Fund III (HEERF III Funds), authorized by the American Rescue 

Plan (ARP), in the amount of $2,451,141 and that, as of June 30, 2021 it has drawn down the full 

amount of HEERF III funding for institutional needs as reported in the 00289500 HEERF 

Q22021 10-11-21.  

 

Vassar acknowledges signature of the Department the Certification and Agreement and assures 

that the institution has or will use the applicable amount of funds designated under the CRRSAA 

and ARP programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

 

The Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed to students to date under the CRRSAA and 

ARP programs are separately reported on here. 

 

Questions about this report can be directed to:  

Gary F. Hohenberger, Associate Vice President, Foundation & Government 

Relations, and Director for Grants Development, at gahohenberger@vassar.edu 

 

  

 

https://www.vassar.edu/sites/default/files/2021-10/00289500_HEERF_Q22021_101121.pdf
https://www.vassar.edu/sites/default/files/2021-10/00289500_HEERF_Q22021_101121.pdf
https://www.vassar.edu/together/announcements
mailto:gahohenberger@vassar.edu

